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I have lived on the upper Willamette for 41 years and have experienced damage to 

my dock, and bank erosion due to boat wakes. As boats get bigger damage has 

increased. The 200 foot no wake zone would help if it could be enforced. Most 

boaters can’t even judge 200 ft from shore. In addition to the damage it is difficult to 

even stand on my dock when subjected to large wakes. This area is too narrow for 

high wake activity 


